October 2021, Vice President GMM Report


Dear Members,


Since my last report, I have continued to participate in different committee meetings, such as meetings from the Benefits Committee, the Bargaining Support Committee and the Organizing Committee. 

I have kept on handling our email communications and any problems that could arise with its mechanics around MailChimp. The weekly e-blasts have continued to count with the generous support of our staff and executive members, however we need more people participating in the Communications Committee to bring it to its full potential. If you have ideas for our Communications, be sure to come to our meetings and share them! I’ll be happy to loop you in on our discussions, just shoot me an email. 

I have also met with representatives from CUPE National to discuss strategies for our Local and I’m in conversation with other Locals about coordinating strategies together. Hopefully I’ll have some interesting news on this coming soon!

Besides the work directly involved with the Local’s day-to-day, I have also met with the employer to defend our interests. Outside of the local, I keep participating in the Hamilton and District Labour Council and in the Coalition of Student Employee Unions meetings, since I am a delegate for our Local in both organizations.

In solidarity,
Fernando
